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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

28.1.22

Dear Butterfly Class Parents

RE: New Dates- Year 1 Singing Concert & COVID-19 Cases
We are pleased to inform you of the new dates and times of the Year 1 Singing concert:

e Thursday 17 March - 9:15am & 2:15pm
e Friday 18 March - 9:15am

A Parentmail form will be sent out after half term where parents can select the performance they would like to
attend. We know the children are really looking forward to their concert!

Also to let you know unfortunately Amanda Ashun has tested positive for COVID-19, and won’t be in school.
Amanda is feeling ok and will be teaching some lessons via Google Meets from home if she is well enough. |
can confirm, at the moment the class has not met the threshold to be a bubble, but will keep you informed if
anything changes.

As always, please get in contact if you have any questions.

With my best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



